
Northern California Kit Car Club

3317 Ellesmere Court, Walnut Creek, CA 94598

(925) 938-1442                    nckcc@astound.net

To Handcrafted & Special Interest Car Enthusiasts:

The NCKCC 2019 Handcrafted and Special Interest Car Show will be held on Sunday 
September 22, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Blackhawk Automotive Museum, 
Danville, California.

This is your invitation to display your Handcrafted or Special Interest car on the Plaza in 
front of the Museum.

Our show will be a "1-Day" show as part of the Museum’s regular schedule. Cars 
displayed at the show should be there by 9:45 a.m. to allow time for staging. Exhibitors 
are encouraged to display their cars until the show close at 3 p.m. Food will be available 
at several restaurants in the immediate area.

The show is free to car exhibitors, but cars must be pre-registered to take advantage of 
a special $9 per person Museum admission rate. By pre-registering we will be able to 
prepare name tags for your show exhibit team that will qualify each of them for the 
special admission rate. 

Car registration forms are available for download from our website, www.nckcc.com  
(click on “Annual Show”). The show will be limited to about 25 cars since space on the 
Museum Plaza is limited, so register early to reserve a spot.

More info about the Museum’s car and other exhibits is available at  
www.blackhawkmuseum.org  

We hope that you will be able to enter your car or attend the show as a spectator.

Thank you for your consideration and support of our show.

Vern Hance
NCKCC
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